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THE SYSTEM TODAY

Since 2011, MAIG pressed Congress for federal
money to help with submission of records and
advocated for states to pass and improve reporting
laws.

Today, new state laws are put in place, pdvacy
concems are resolved, and states get the funding
they need. More records are getting in and more
prohibited people are being stopped.

The number of submitted records has increased
dramatically.

. Between October 2011 and the most recent data
available in March 2014, the number of state
mental heahh rccords in NICS tripled, from 1.1

million to 3.4 million.s

o As of November 2013, only 12 states had

submitted fewer than 100 records eacfi to NICS,

compared to 23 states in October 2011.

The more comprehensive background check system
has blocked an increasing number of gun sales to
the severely mentally ill.

. !n 2013,65 percent morc gun sales to sedously
mentally ill people were blocked than in 2011.6

The same effect can be seen in individual states,
where more records submitted has meant more
denied gun sales.

o In Virginia, between August 2010 and November
2013, the number of mental health records
submitted rose by 45 percent. Meanwhile, the
number of blocked gun sales to people with
serious mental illness rose in parallel, by 47
percent from 2010 to 2013.7

Mental heahh records submitted by states to
NICS ttipled
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Federal NIGS denials to people adiudicated
mentally ill rose by 65 percent
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